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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Another winter storm system is moving through our area, but the University is open and operating on a regular schedule

today thanks to the dedicated work of our Facilities Management teams. Clearing all this snow and ice is definitely a

team effort and our custodial teams play a key role in clearing the sidewalks and steps adjacent to their buildings. Last

week, custodial supervisors Gwendolin Ross and Drusilla Wagner sent in several pictures of their teams helping clear

the ice. Some of those photos were featured in our Photo Friday, but there were more than would fit, so we decided to

use in today’s issue as another HUGE thank you to EVERYONE helping UK stay safe this winter.
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